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IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING DRIVER’S LICENSE REQUIREMENTS IN FLORIDA:

As of February 14, 2013, the State of Florida has clarified that it is NOT requiring that in-
ternational visitors have an International Driver’s Permit in order to rent or operate a motor 
vehicle.  All Avis Car Rental and Budget Car Rental customers visiting the United States 
from other countries can continue to rent from any U.S. Avis or Budget location using a 
valid driver’s license.  For more information, please see the statement issued by the State of 
Florida Motor Vehicle Department: http://www.flhsmv.gov/news/pdfs/PR021413.pdf.

Please make sure that this information is distributed to all relevant parties.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on e-mail oddveig.ek@avis.no or by phone 41 21 81 09 
should you have any questions.


